
 

Dear Parishioners, 

I hope this message finds you well and filled with the grace of our Lord. As we 
journey together in faith, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt 
gratitude for your unwavering support. Your contributions—whether through 
time, talent, or financial donations—have made our parish a vibrant and 
spiritually fulfilling community. 

Thank You for Supporting Our Parish: 

Your dedication to our parish does not go unnoticed. Your efforts breathe life 
into our church, making it a place of warmth, love, and active participation. 

Through your involvement, we create a sense of belonging—a family united by 
faith. Together, we build a stronger community where everyone feels valued 
and cherished. 

Palliative Care Sessions: 

I urge you to participate in the upcoming four sessions on palliative care. 
These sessions are essential for our spiritual growth and understanding. 

Mark your calendars for the following dates: May 13, 17, 21, and 24. Sessions 
will begin promptly at 10 am and conclude with lunch. 

During each session, we will watch a thought-provoking video in the parish 
hall. Following that, we’ll engage in discussions and address any questions 
you may have. 

Extend this invitation to your friends and family. Their presence enriches our 
discussions and strengthens our bonds. 

To ensure we prepare adequately, please sign up in advance so we can 
estimate food requirements. 

 

 

From the Desk of Fr. Roy… 



Share Life Campaign: 

Our archdiocese hosts the annual Share Life Campaign, a noble endeavor 
that supports various charitable organizations within our community. 

Our collective goal, set by the archdiocese, is $16,000. I am delighted to share 
that we have already raised $4,765! 

But our journey doesn’t end there. In June, we will hold a third collection to 
raise additional funds. 

To kickstart our efforts, join us for a delightful bakesale during Coffee Sunday 
on May 26th: 

Donate your homemade baked goods—cakes, cookies, muffins—for sale. 

And don’t miss the pancake breakfast with sausages on the same day. A 
hearty meal for a good cause! 

Adults can enjoy breakfast for $10, while children’s plates are $5. 

Sign up at the back of the church so we can prepare enough food to satisfy our 
hungry hearts. 

Your Support Matters: 

Finally, I want to express my deepest gratitude. Your positive attitude and 
commitment to serving our community inspire us all. 

If you wish to contribute further or have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to reach out. Together, we can continue to make a difference. 

May God bless you abundantly, and may our parish thrive under your loving 
care. 

In faith and fellowship,  

Fr. Roy   

 


